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Dear Valued Customers: 
 
As you know, Paige Wire & Cable has been in the wire and cable business for over 60 years.  We 
pride ourselves in our ability to meet customer needs by providing high quality products at 
reasonable prices on a schedule that enables our customers to thrive in the market place.   
 
Our business model includes the acquisition of certain products from third party suppliers where 
doing so provides our customers a competitive advantage.  In these cases, we carefully vet the 
suppliers and engage third party testing services, such as ETL and Underwriters Laboratory, to test 
and certify that the products we are acquiring and providing to our customers meet or exceed the 
applicable standard.  
 
It has come to our attention that there is a claim that certain of our irrigation products which 
underwent this testing and were certified to us as meeting the applicable standard, may not be in full 
compliance.  We have begun an internal investigation to understand whether this occurred, and if 
so, how.  Needless to say, we will not tolerate a variation from our rigorous standards.  Even though 
the products supplied to us pose no risk to health and safety, they may not, in fact, meet certain ETL 
and/or UL certification(s). 
 
In an abundance of caution, therefore, we are implementing a voluntary recall of the following 
products:  

• 18AWG-Multi Conductor, spec P7183D 

• 14AWG/2 and 12AWG/2 Landscape Lighting cable, spec P7190D 

• 14 and 12AWG Type UF wire, spec P7001D 

• 14 and 12AWG Type PE wire, spec P7079D 

• 16AWG Type ULECC, Spec P7002D 

• 14/2 Hunter Decoder Cable, spec P7054D 

• 14AWG/2 Maxi Cable, spec P7072D 

 

We are working hard to make replacement product available as soon as possible and ask that you 
contact your Paige Sales Rep for RMA and any other questions or concerns you may have. 
Needless to say, I apologize for the inconvenience this has caused and pledge my complete effort in 
addressing our customer’s needs. 
 

 
 
Vincent Nolletti 
Executive Vice President 
Irrigation & Landscape Lighting 


